
Run Number - 1746 

Flaps Up  22nd November 2021 

 

Twenty pretend athletes tuned up at the abode of Flaps (they obviously forgot that JFI 
would not be in attendance to do the catering) for a run in the rain. They were not 
disappointed – it did rain for most of the night.  Flaps had made every effort to set a run 
(some people called bullshit on this) but having been defeated by mother nature resorted to 
issuing pre-printed instructions.  These were followed by most however our two dedicated 
walkers (Handy and Alky) must have misinterpreted part of theirs as we were considering 
sending out a search party before they finally appeared out of the gloom.   

Flaps produced various nibbles prior to the main course (an outstanding Thai chicken curry) 
being served upon the return of our dedicated walkers. 

 

The circle was called: 

Flaps was given the first charge for a great run and meal but being a gentleman, he shared 
the honour with Handy who assisted in preparing the curry – she “stirred the peas”.  

Shit of the Week went to Hairy, not because she had been a shit but because she was about 
to get the shits as her bottle of wine had disappeared again.  Slippery’s school teacher 
training came to the fore as she was able to coax said bottle of wine back into Hairy’s bag 
from where it had been hiding. 

Charges 

As Flaps was having such a good time and was overcome with the success of his culinary 
skills (although Rear Ender and Darcy received special treatment by having baked 

beans!!!🤢) he has asked me to add the extras that he forgot, it’s sad when people lose 

their memory.😢 

↓ Hairy for complaining about losing her wine, it was found in her bag! What did I say about 
old people? 

↓ Rear Ender for having a floppy noodle, I think I’ve got it right this time. 

↓ Slippery for using her teacher's voice and we were all too frightened to not obey.😱  

↓ Cums N Goes for taking too long a toilet break, using a strangers loo and then inviting 

them to dinner at Metro’s⛵ 

General Business 

AGPU next week (29th November) at the Coffs Hotel.  Start time is 1800.  Those who have 
paid their subs will receive a subsidy for their meal. 

Alky suggested that over the next few weeks each member provide a small gift that can be 
delivered to the homeless at Pete’s Place for Christmas.  Alky to collect gifts over the next 



few weeks and deliver to Pete’s Place on 20th December.  General discussion about whether 
we should do this in lieu of our gift giving at our Christmas Function.  This is in lieu of our 

gifts to one another.🎁  

Personal Business 

None that anybody wanted to share 

Friday Lunch 

Mr Deng’s 

Notes by Flaps and On Heat 🥵 

See you next Monday for the AGPU. 


